
 

Londonwide LMCs is the brand name of Londonwide Local Medical Committees Limited 
Registered and office address: Tavistock House South, Tavistock Square, London WC1H 9LG.  
T. 020 7387 2034   F. 020 7383 7442   E. info@lmc.org.uk    www.lmc.org.uk 
Registered in England No. 6391298.  
Londonwide Local Medical Committees Limited is registered as a Company Limited by Guarantee  
Chief Executive: Dr Michelle Drage  

 

 

 
Graham Robinson 
Transport for London 
Head of Licensing, Taxi & Private Hire 
 
Sent to: GrahamRobinson@tfl.gov.uk  
 
28 June 2018 
 
 
Dear Mr Robinson, 
 
Re Taxi and Private Hire Medicals 
 
Last year you helped resolve an issue around urine screening tests for taxi and private hire 
drivers and I would like to ask for your help in resolving another issue around Taxi and 
Private Hire Medicals. 
 
On the Transport for London website under apply for a private hire driver licence it advises 
that the approximate cost of a medical with a GP for an application is £80. There is no set 
fee for this work under British Medical Association guidance on fees and this fee is set by 
each GP, who will advise on the fee before the medical takes place. Could you please 
amend the website to state ‘Medical - payable to your GP’ and under cost state ‘GP to 
advise’, total cost should then state ‘£644 plus GP medical’. 
 
Grateful for your assistance in this matter and happy to discuss further. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Dr Elliott Singer  
Medical Director 
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